Federal Communications Commission
7435 Qakland Mills Road
Columbia, MD 21046

Attention: Application Examiner / Review Engineer

Subject: Request to change in identification per section 2.933 of FCC rules
Reference: FCC ID: NKRDAUK-W8812

Date: May 24, 2017

To The Commission:

This Change of Identification request applies for a new FCC ID: NUK-DAUK-W8812 as
“established in 47CFR 2.933(b) for a currently approved device. This application by (Unex
Technology Corporation) will establish a new FCC ID under (Unex Technology Corporation)
grantee code for purpose of marketing. The original grant to (Wistron NeWeb Corporation)
will remain in effect.

An authorization letter by (Wistron NeWeb Corporation) is attached.

Per 2.933(b

. The original identification is NKRDAUK-W8812

. The original grant date is 09/05/2014

. The equipment is electrically, cosmetically and construction identical. Only
the FCC ID number is different.

4. The original test results are applicable and representative of this changed

device.
5. Exterior photographs are included in this application.

GO N -

The following files are electronically submitted as attachments:
Cover Letter

FCC ID label format and location

External Photos

Sincerely yours,

Ny

Jiunn-Horng Lin / Technical Manaégr
Unex Technology Corporation

TEL.: +886-3-6578188 ext. 3152
FAX: +886-3-6578199

E-mail: Jh.Lin@unex.com.tw




